
 

 

 

 

DWCC Minutes – Wednesday, January 29, 2014 

 

  District-Wide Consultation Committee 
 
 

The DWCC met Wednesday, January 29, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. in the Alta Vista Room at One AISD Center.  Chair, 

Cindy Earles, called the meeting to order. Members present were Phil Ashby, Sharlyn Bammel, Cindy Boyd, Carey 

Kitts, Charlie Thyne, Cindy Earles, Al Dunlap, Cindy Hay, Kay Loftin, Jessica Melson, Tom Tomaras, Roy 

Dudgeon and Joe Alcorta.  

 

 Cindy Earles called the meeting to order and reviewed the calendar guidelines. 

 After much discussion regarding the 2015-2016 school calendar, Kay Loftin made a motion to postpone 

setting the calendar until more information is available. Jessica Melson seconded the motion. The motion 

carried unanimously. 

 Kay Loftin made another motion that the Taylor County Expo Center should be reserved for May 28, 2016 

for graduation. Cindy Boyd seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

Sally Frierson, Secretary to 

DWCC Committee 
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